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 Love and Unity Christian Fellowship 

Presents The Signs of the Times  
 

2020 Regional West Coast Bible Prophecy Conference 
 

Conference Speakers: 
 Dr. David Reagan & 

Evangelist Donald Perkins 
 

Conference Schedule: 
TODAY @ 8:00am, 11:30am & 6:30pm & 

Monday, January 20TH  @ 7:00pm – SPECIAL Q & A Session 

 
 

Love and Unity Christian Fellowship 
 

 

 
 

 
Registration Begins Today 

 January 19 - February 9, 2020 in the North Lobby  
 

Love & Unity New Christians & Growing Christians are invited and 

encouraged to register for this 13-week series of classes designed to help 

you master the fundamentals of the Christian life. These classes will 

challenge you to grow in the knowledge of what it means to be a Disciple 

of Christ. All participants that successfully complete this training course 

will receive a diploma of completion.   
 

Discipleship Training Course start date: 

Sunday, February 23, 2020. No Fee. 
 

Brother Greg Roberts, Discipleship Training Coordinator 
 

 

 

 

 

It’s time for the first Youth Sunday of this decade! All 
youth, ages 13-30 are invited to join the music ministry 
in singing on Sunday, January 26th. Rehearsals will be 
Thursday, January 23rd at 7:00pm and Saturday, January 
25th at 10:30am. Come help us sing unto the Lord! 
 

 



 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Monday, January 27th @ 5:30pm 

Lady Osie, Coordinator 
NOTE: MANDATORY RSVP BY SATURDAY, JANUARY 25TH    

 Please call 310.604.5900 x 116 
 or email: osiehill@loveandunity.org 

 

 

YEAR-END CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS 
 

Contribution Statements will be available online through individual ShelbyNext 
Accounts on January 24th.   We will be emailing Contribution Statements, 
January 27th.   Please check your spam/junk mail.  
 

If you would like a combined Contribution Statement with your spouse, please 
email Angela Hill Goudy (agoudy@loveandunity.org) or Shirley Terrell 
(sterrell@loveandunity.org) with your request.  
 

If you have not given your email address to the church, your statement will be 
mailed to you, the week of February 24, 2020.   
 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact Angela Hill Goudy or Shirley 
Terrell. 


